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Memorandum Oregon Water Resources 
Department 
Water Rights Service Division 

 
To: Steven Wheat 

Copy: Watermaster District 22, Joel Plahn        

From: Mary Bjork   

Date: July 31, 2020  

Regarding: Limited License LL-1804 - place of use acreage 

 

On October 3, 2019, Steven Wheat submitted an application for a limited license, requesting 
the use of “Agriculture – Watering Grapes.” The map submitted identified the area to be 
irrigated as a total of 25.0 acres. 
 
The Final Order issued on January 27, 2020, approving Limited License LL-1804, listed the 
requested water use as “Agriculture – Watering Grapes on 20.0 acres.” 
 
This memo is to clarify and confirm that the requested and authorized acreage is 25.0 acres as 
depicted on the application map. 
 
 
 


